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Dear Eli Rosenberg: 

Thank you for writing to the Illinois Mathematics and Science Academy {IMSA) with your request for information pursuant to the 
Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 

On July 16, 2024, you requested the following records: 

1. Any documents or records demonstrating that parents of students with moderate, elevated, or critical

Behavioral Intervention Team (BIT) cases had been clearly informed that their children, while enrolled at IMSA,

were not guaranteed a Free Appropriate Public Education pursuant to IDEA Part B.

2. For 2023-2024, documents or records demonstrating any time that the BIT team referred a student [who

continued to remain enrolled] to employees of the student's district of residence for an evaluation pursuant to

IDEA or Section 504, and whether that evaluation was completed.

After a thorough search of our files, it has been determined that IMSA has no records responsive to your request. 

You have a right to have this response to your request reviewed with the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois 
Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.S{a). The Public Access Counselor can be contacted at: 

Public Access Counselor Office of the Attorney General 

500 South 2nd Street Springfield, 
Illinois 62706 

Fax: 217-782-1396 
E-mail: 12ublicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You also have the right to seek judicial review of this response by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court. 5 ILCS 140/11. 

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the date of this response. 5 

ILCS 140/9.S{a). 

Sincerely, 

Richard Busby, Privacy Officer 

E-mail: foia@imsa.edu
Phone: 630-907-5022


